
 

 

CSSD                                                                                            26th Jan 

TERM 1 TIMETABLE 
Today you should have all received our Term 1 Timetable for 2025 and the class lists.   

Please note the timetable is subject to amendments up to week three, as by then I know our 
numbers and if all classes will go ahead. Thank you for those who have let me know of any 
changes, I really appreciate it. 

Classes will officially start on Sunday 9th February, however there will be some fitness/stretch 
classes held the week before as follows: 

Monday 3rd & Wednesday 5th February @ Studio 

Open to everyone, a chance to move the body and get all the chatting out the way - haha 

4.30pm  Year 1-4 Students     

5.00pm. Year 5 - 6 Students         

5.30pm. Year 7 – 9 Students          

6.15pm  Year 10 & Up Students     

VENUES 
Please make sure you have read the timetable correctly as we are spread across three venues – 
Our Studio; SV RSA; Tui Glen School Hall. 

UNIFORMS/SHOES 

We will be opening up the uniform shop as follows: 

Monday 3rd  -  5.00pm to 6.30pm 

Sunday 9th February   - 2.30pm to 4.30pm 
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COSTUMES 
Please  remember to return any costumes that were borrowed/hired from CSSD  for the 
recital/showcase. 

RECITAL PHOTOS 
Please check out bex.nz for the amazing photos that you can purchase, order form and details are 
all on the website. 

TERM FEES 
Unfortunately, I am still chasing people for unpaid fees in 2024.  If you have an outstanding 
account then your child is unable to return to dancing this year unless payment has been made 
before the 10th February.   

Please remember if you pay the first week of term (no invoice issued) you receive a discount, 
otherwise I send out invoices in week two for payment.   

BRING ON DANCING FOR 2025 
I think our bodies are all starting to feel the neglect from the holidays and can’t wait to get back in 
the studio and give them a good stretch!  We look forward to seeing everyone and catching up.  
And here is to another successful dance year at CSSD! 

See you soon -  Caroline, Nicole, Tamzin, Mackenzie, Keiva, Addison, Hannah and Olivia 


